
























































From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Hoekstra, Kurt"
Subject: Closure approved Gallegos Federal 26-14-14 # 1T
Date: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 8:22:00 AM
Attachments: Approved XTO_Gallegos Federal 26 13 14 1T, API 30-045-31807.pdf
Importance: High

Mr. Hoekstra,
 
OCD approves closure of BGT at Gallegos Federal 26-13-14 # 1T, API # 30-045-31807.
 
See attachment.
 
Leonard Lowe
Environmental Engineer
[Environmental Bureau]
Oil Conservation Division
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
Fax: 505-476-3462
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 

From: Hoekstra, Kurt 
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 2:24 PM
To: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Subject: Request for approval for closure plan only
 
Leonard Lowe,
Please accept this email as a request for approval of the closure plan only for the BGT at the Gallegos
 Federal 26-13-14 # 1T well site
(API #30-045-31807) located in Unit O, Section 14, Township 26N, Range 13W, Lat. 36.48324 Long
 -108.19471 San Juan
County, New Mexico. Our records indicate the closure plan was submitted on 11-21-2008. This BGT
 will be closed due to
the P & A of this location.
 
Kurt Hoekstra
EHS Coordinator
XTO Energy
505-333-3202 Office
505-486-9543 Cell
Kurt_Hoekstra@xtoenergy.com
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